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September 18, 2025 
 
Runge ISD Families, 

The safety of our students and staffulty remains our top priority. Today, a student at Runge High School 
made a poor choice in language and issued a threat of violence against the school. The student was 
immediately searched by campus administration and our School Resource Officer, and the Karnes County 
Sheriff’s Department was notified. The student has been removed from campus. 

Runge ISD will not tolerate any threats made toward our district, regardless of intent. While individuals are 
free to choose their words, they are not free from the consequences of those choices. 

We appreciate your partnership in reinforcing with students the importance of responsible communication 
and maintaining a safe learning environment for all. 

Educationally Yours, 
 

 
 
Hector O. Dominguez, Jr. 
Superintendent 
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